Please place this on your company letterhead.  
January 20, 2021
Dear Value Added Service Provider:

This letter serves to inform you Company Name will convert their EDI traffic to Loren Data ECGRID.  
At the requested time please begin routing the following ID(s) to Loren Data ECGRID
(Please only list the IDs which are actually being migrated to Loren Data, no trading partner IDs should be listed here.)
XX:  XXXXXXX

XX:  XXXXXXX
In order to maintain an uninterrupted flow of messages, we request that you configure your network to route data for the above EDI Addresses via Loren Data at the scheduled date and time.  Please confirm receipt of this letter and completion of this task by replying to this notification.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, for any questions please contact Network Operations at 813.426.3355 or via e-mail at SUPPORT@ECGRID.COM.  
Sincerely,
<Signature>
Name 

Company 
Phone

E-Mail 

